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Thank you for your various emails and letters. Although your books sound very interesting, it
is not part of ACME'’s role to review, endorse or recommend mathematics education books

to the Department for Education.

ACME was set up to enable an effective and constructive partnership between Government
and the mathematics community. It advises government on strategic matters such as
curriculum and assessment. Setting up a working group to discuss a book on mathematics
education or recommending a particular book to government is not part of our remit.

ACME is not able to help you with your endeavour and | hope | have clarified this for you.
There are many school-based mathematics initiatives and teaching associations in the UK
that it might be helpful for you to make contact with, and | believe the ACME Secretariat

have provided you with a list.

Kind regards,
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Professor Dame Julia Higgins FRS FRENg
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